

Ready to be entertained? TAU Trust presents **Night at the Movies** @Home on Wednesday 14th October at 18:30.

As we cannot hold this annual event in person, we look forward to bringing the event to you virtually! Please register now to screen three thought-provoking student films from TAU's Steve Tisch School of Film and Television. If you register to book, the films will be sent to you in advance on email, which you can watch anytime at your leisure.

For our webinar on the 14th of October, we will be joined by well-known television producer and writer Dan Patterson, who will moderate a discussion on Israeli cinema and television with the directors of these short films, all current students and/or graduates of the prestigious Tisch School at TAU. TAU graduate Atara Frish, whose award-winning short film "The Love Letter" will be part of our screening event, has been working with HBO Europe which recently purchased the script for broadcast. Another award winner is Adi Mishnayot, whose documentary "Image of Victory" will also be screened.

Night at the Movies, now in its 13th year, is one of our annual flagship events. Because of this, we have decided to charge a nominal fee to participate and we hope you will support us. It is the only time since we began hosting webinars in March that we are asking for a suggested ticket donation of at least £10. This will go towards providing funds for students in need at TAU's Steve Tisch School of Film & Television, many of whom are facing challenging times right now as a result of the pandemic. To learn more about the school, please click **HERE**.

To book for this event, you can click <u>HERE</u> or on the invite below. Please note that once you book, you will receive links to view the films (on your own device) as well as a Zoom link for the discussion and Q&A to follow. We highly recommend that you watch the films prior to the virtual event! We also urge you to submit questions in advance by writing to us at: events@tau-trust.co.uk.

We look forward to sharing **Night at the Movies @Home** with you.

Chag Samech,

Cara Case

Chief Executive

TAU Trust





For more information, contact: Cara Case, Chief Executive | Email:cara.case@tau-trust.co.uk|Tel: 020 7446 8790 www.tautrust.org | Registered Charity No: 314179

TAU Global Campaign | Be Part of the Next Big Idea









Register here!

Copyright © 2020 TAU Trust, All rights reserved.











You are receiving this email because you opted in on our website.

Unsubscribe here

Our mailing address is: Tel Aviv University Trust 126 Albert Street London NW17NE

Charity Number: 314179

Want to change how you receive these You can unsubscribe from this list at the link at the top.

Links contained in this email have been replaced. If you click on a link in the email above, the link will be analyzed for known threats. If a known threat is found, you will not be able to proceed to the destination. If suspicious content is detected, you will see a warning.